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Lawrence Avenue closing at CTA crossing Aug. 16 
 

CHICAGO – The Illinois Department of Transportation announced today that repairs by the 

Chicago Transit Authority to the Red Line crossing on Lawrence Avenue between Broadway 

and Winthrop Avenue, in Chicago, will require a full closure starting, weather permitting, 9 p.m. 

Friday, Aug. 16. 

 

A detour will direct the public to Foster Avenue (U.S. 41). The work is expected to be complete 

by 5 a.m. Monday, Aug. 19. 

 

Motorists can expect delays and should allow extra time for trips through this area. Drivers are 

urged to pay close attention to detour signs in the work zones, obey the posted speed limits and 

be on the alert for workers and equipment. 

 

For information on IDOT projects, click here. Find traffic and road conditions at 

www.gettingaroundillinois.com. You also can follow IDOT on Facebook and X. 

 

 

# # # 

 

 

  

State of Illinois                      
JB Pritzker, Governor 
 

Illinois Department of Transportation 
Omer Osman, Secretary 

 
 

http://www.idot.illinois.gov/about-idot/stay-connected/news-releases/Construction/releases
http://www.gettingaroundillinois.com/
https://www.facebook.com/IllinoisDepartmentofTransportation/
https://twitter.com/IDOT_Illinois
http://www.facebook.com/IllinoisDepartmentofTransportation
http://twitter.com/IDOT_Illinois
http://www.linkedin.com/company/illinois-department-of-transportation
http://www.instagram.com/IDOTimages
http://www.flickr.com/photos/idot_illinois/
http://www.youtube.com/user/IllinoisDOT

